
PAC 14 Special Board Meeting- NOTES
September 19, 2018 – Blackwell Library, Rm. 131
Members in attendance:  George Whitehead, Tracy Sahler, Jack Galloway, R. Hardy Rudasill, John Cannon and Demetria Marshall were in attendance. Creig Twilley, Tom Taylor and Joanne Miller attended representing PAC 14.
Welcome and Call to Order:  Mr. George Whitehead, Chairman
Mr. Whitehead explained the reason for the special board meeting, Creig wishes to step down from the Director position and assume the role of Assistant Director, and Tom will assume the role and duties of Director.
Creig and Tom each gave their thoughts on the transition, and their visions and goals of moving forward.

Creig and Tom were asked to leave the room, the board then discussed different aspects of the transition, such as salary adjustments for both gentlemen, and a probationary period. The board will also be reviewing the job descriptions for each position. The change is to become effective January 1, 2019, with a six month probationary period. It was moved by John Cannon and seconded by Demetria Marshall that Tom become the Director and Creig become the Assistant Director. A motion was made that Creig would keep his current salary, and Tom’s salary would be adjusted up after the probationary period, there was a second to the motion and it was approved. 
The change will be announced at our annual meeting, October 10.
Adjourn

The next meeting is our Annual Meeting, slated for October 10 @ 5:30 PM for meet, greet and eat. Business meeting starts at 6:00 PM at MAC, Inc. 909 Progress Circle.

.

